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Supervision  
Morning supervision begins at 8.05am. Some mornings children are arriving at school 
before this time. If you need to drop your children early in the morning due to work 
commitments please look into before school care.  

“Holiness is not the luxury of 

a few. It is everyone’s duty: 

yours and mine.” 

St Mother Teresa 

Important Dates: 
 

 Wednesday, 30th 
November 
 
Celebration of Learning 
4:30pm - 6:00pm 
 

 Friday, 9th December 
 
Yr 6 Graduation 
6:00pm - 8:30pm 
 

 Friday, 14th December 
 
End of Year Mass 
10:00am - Morley Centre 

Tuckshop-2-U 
“In purchasing your child’s tuckshop 

order online through Tuckshop2U, you 

are contracting directly with the 

supplier. You are responsible for 

checking that the ingredients of what 

you order are not incompatible with 

your child’s sensitivities or health 

issues. Please ensure you check the 

disclaimers in the supplier's website. If 

in doubt you should contact the 

supplier.”  

90 Seconds with the Principal 

 Watch Video 

The Servant King  
This coming Sunday is the Feast of Christ the King. Not 
a king of power, of greed or oppression, but a King of 
love. A king of service and sacrifice. Jesus teaches us 
that to be great we must be humble, to be first we 
must put ourselves last, to live forever we must first 
die to ourselves. This is a big ask in a world of ‘me’ 
selfies and raging consumerism. Where our precious 
planet is seen as just another commodity to be used 
and discarded. “Then the king will say, whenever you 

did this for the least of my people, you did it for me” 
Whose feet can I wash today?  
Maria Boyd REC 

Will you be here in 2017? 
As we prepare to plan for 2017, we are asking parents that if their child is not 
returning to school next year, could you please inform the office in writing by the end 
of next week. 

Reminder for our school community : 
If, at any time, you find that you have a concern with the school, you are encouraged 
to come to the school and speak with the teacher/s, assistant principal and/or 
principal, to identify your concern. It is our aim to work with all members of our school 
community to ensure that we do the very best to provide a productive, safe and 
enjoyable learning experience for our students and professionally fulfilling experience 
of our staff.  

Dear Parents,  
Numeracy @ MTP is a website that has been designed to assist mathematical thinking 
and numeracy development at home.  
Click here to go to the website. 
This resource is comprised of three key elements:  
MTP's Numeracy Goal & Addition and Subtraction Strategies  
What are the mathematical strategies that your children engage with each day?  
This page gives an overview of our school's numeracy goal and a student-led 
explanation of the strategies that will help our community achieve success.  
How can I prepare my child for primary school mathematics?  
As the title suggests, we believe that mathematical thinking and attitudes begin to 
form before kindergarten. This is the essential guide to support parents of preschool 
children.  
Learning @ Home Activities  
Within are some activities and questions aimed to enhance the mathematical thinking 
and conversations at home.  
Chris Maguire  

https://tuckshop2u.com.au/
https://youtu.be/HKPJBDzWNow
https://youtu.be/dZkYmR4eXIs
https://sites.google.com/a/parra.catholic.edu.au/numeracy-mtp/


 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


